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August 23, 2019 
 
Dear Resident/Owner/Occupant: 
 
RE: ENMAX Highway 8 and 101 St Transmission Line 7.82 Relocation Projects 
 
ENMAX Power Corporation (ENMAX) would like to advise you that it intends to file two 
facility applications with the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) by the end of August 2019 
or shortly after. One filing will be for the Highway 8 project and the other filing will be for 
the 101 Street project. 
 
For the Highway 8 project, ENMAX’s application will identify the “South Central” route as 
the preferred route and the “North” route as the alternate route. The “South” route is no 
longer being considered by ENMAX. 
 
ENMAX will separately apply for approval of the one proposed route for the 101 Street 
project.  
 
Once the AUC receives the applications, it will issue public notices that you should receive in 
the mail if you are in the affected area. The AUC’s notice will give you information on how 
to submit any concerns you may have with either of the projects directly to the AUC. The 
AUC will also make both applications available to the public on their website. To learn more 
about the regulatory process, please contact the AUC at www.auc.ab.ca, info@auc.ab.ca , 
or (403) 310-4282. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Stakeholder Relations at 
stakeholderrelations@enmax.com or (403) 514-1471. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stakeholder Relations  
ENMAX Power Corporation 
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